

Educational excellence for our City

King Edward VI Sheldon Heath Academy, Sheldon Heath Road, Birmingham, B26 2RZ

Tel: 0121 647 2471

enquiries@keshacademy.com www.keshacademy.com



15 July 2022

Dear Parent, Carer,

You will be aware that the Met Office has issued a red extreme heat warning today for London and the Midlands, relating to the forecast next Monday and Tuesday.

## https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-62177458

Black

As a result, we have made the difficult decision to reschedule our rewards trips to Drayton Manor. We know that students will be disappointed, however, we feel that the potential risks associated with being outside with limited shelter in such extreme heat justifies the decision and I hope we have your support.

We will confirm the revised dates in due course, but they are likely to be early in the autumn term.

Given the weather, students will not be expected to wear blazers or ties next week whilst in the academy.

Many I take this opportunity to wish you a wonderful summer break.

Kind regards

Ms R Elcocks Principal